
October 18, 2024 
 
 

Addendum No. 1 
RP050-24 

Enhancing Traffic Safety Through Advanced Data Analytics and Quick-build 
Interventions Project 

 
 
 
 

The County is extending the question deadline to October 22, 2024 by close of business. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the firm information page of the request for 
proposal.   
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Milstein 
Purchasing Associate II 


